
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

On Tuesday 12th June, to celebrate our Art topic, Y2 are joining Y4 for an exciting trip to the Yorkshire 

Sculpture Park. During the first half of the Summer Term, the children have engaged with a range of 

creative activities, exploring a variety of artists and related skills.  The opportunity to experience 3D 

installations and to make that connection of art with space on this educational visit will really 

enhance our learning journey. 

 

We will spend the whole day in the park.  We will begin the day with an artist led Walk/Talk/Make 

session, and then, after a picnic, we will be exploring the grounds with our sketchbooks in hand! The 

price of the trip is £13.50, this includes the artist led session and travel to and from the park.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9am and returning for 3.15pm. Your child will need to bring a packed 

lunch or you may order a grab bag via ParentPay (we need to have received your order by Monday 

4th June) Please also send your child with a bottle of water.  To tie in with our Healthy Bodies work 

in Science, we will be awarding a certificate for the healthiest packed lunch and we will be looking 

out for anyone that manages to eat at least four different types of fruit and veg! (If ordering a grab 

bag your child may bring extra healthy snacks with them!) 

 

Please could your child come in school uniform, sensible footwear for walking across grassy fields 

and a waterproof coat, as we will continue regardless of the weather? 

The trip has been added to ParentPay where you can give consent and make payment. If there are 

difficulties with any of above, please let us know and we will try to help. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Morell & Mrs Murray 


